
Below is Mr. Reid's greeting: 
 
 
Greetings on Falun Dafa Day, 2020! This year, in particular, your campaign for freedom, 
conscience, and transparency is particularly poignant, and relevant not just in Canada but around 
the world. Your principles of "Truthfulness, Compassion, and Forbearance" are truly worthy of 
celebration and honour. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Reid, M.P. 
 
Lanark-Frontenac-Kingston 


